
JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

TOGETHER WE WORSHIP AND SERVE JESUS CHRIST AND PURSUE GOD’S WILL 
 
 

FOR THE WEEK OF JULY 28, 2024 

SUNDAY 
Bible Studies – 9:00am  
Worship – 10:15am 
 
MONDAY 
Quilters – 12:30pm 
 
TUESDAY 
Choir Practice – Will Resume in August 
 
WEDNESDAY 
Bible Study – Please contact Bro. Jason if 
you have ideas on a topic of study. 
 
THURSDAY 
Burrito Ministry 3:00 to 4:30pm 
at Jenkins, then to Nashville 
 
BIRTHDAYS AND ANNIVERSARIES  
FOR OUT CHURCH FAMILY: 
  

Happy Birthday! 
Wayne Clark – July 29th 
Julie Birdsong – July 30th 
 
No anniversaries this week! 
  
LAST WEEK’S PRAYER REQUESTS: 
Jordan Cammuse, Steve & Joyce, Kathy, 
Ty, Family & Friends of Mary Martin, Amy, 
Vicky & Ty, Sveta's Family. Praise for Joe & 
Betty Eckert and Larry Gardner! 
 
 
 
 

Marie Crawford: 901-481-0077  
Church: 615-776-2339 
Pastor Jason: 615-243-8938

 

"Come Holy Spirit/Breathe" 

From Psalm 148:10-18 
 

 

"Immortal, Invisible" #25 
 

2 Kings 4:42-44 

"Open My Eyes That I May See" #381 

Mark 4:1-34 
 

“Preaching Mark: Let Those Who Have Ears 
Hear” 

"Seek Ye First" #42 
 

The Apostle’s Creed 
 

"When the Roll is Called Up Yonder" #543



JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

 

Potluck is next Sunday, August 4th! 
 

Join us after worship service! 
We will be having popcorn shrimp po’ boys and other sandwich items for  
those who may not be able to have shrimp. Please bring a side or dessert! 

 

 

   

Do you want to know more about the Bible? We have plenty of opportunities! 
 

Sunday School Classes 

We are currently doing a study on the book of Hebrews  

on Sunday mornings in the gym.  
 

The class across from the kitchen began a video series on John’s  

gospel, led by Rev. Dr. Mitzi Minor from Memphis Theological Seminary. 

 

Sunday Worship Service 

We are currently preaching through Mark. To aid in hearing God’s Word, read Mark 5 this 

week and familiarize yourself with the story for next Sunday! 

 

Wednesday Night Bible Study 

Fall Bible Study will begin in August.  

Interested in learning anything in particular? Let Bro. Jason know! 

 

   

Thank you, Debra! 

 

A huge thank you to Debra  

for purchasing the last 

 Buttercream quilt! 

 

And thank you to the quilt club for 

your excellent work! 

 

 

Each month we’ll have a focus on an important 

aspect of our church! 

 

This month we will highlight the outreach 

ministries of the church. Please take the 

opportunity to join in helping any of our 

ministries or talking to Bro. Jason about one 

you see as important  

to our community.   

 


